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Peru’s new family of 
banknotes
The first two denominations in Peru’s new family of banknotes, the 10- and 
100-sol issues, were issued on July 22 of this year, with the 20- and 50-sol 
notes expected later this year or in 2022 and a 200-sol note sometime next 
year. 

The Central Bank of Peru is dedicating the series to distinguished 20th century 
Peruvians from the arts and sciences, and its diverse flora and fauna. All the 
back sides will be printed in a vertical format for the first time in the country’s 
history. The new series includes raised features to help the blind.

The series is being printed by De La Rue, who won a design competition 
organized by the central bank in which it says all the world’s major banknote 
printers participated.
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